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May 2021 

BOOKS…..BOOKS…..BOOKS 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we have been unable to hold the Book Fair in school this year, we are sending home a pamphlet from 
Usborne Books with your child tomorrow (6-5-21).  
 
Spend some time looking through it with your child and, if you want to order some books, simply fill in 
the order form (on the pamphlet), put it and the correct cash payment into a sealed envelope with 
your child’s name and class on it, and return it to your child’s teacher. Alternatively, you can pay using 
PayPal (details on the order form); you will still need to return your order form to school. 
 
All orders must be in by Friday 14 May 2021. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
J Shipley 
Principal 
 


